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Dear F^C/Edi to r 
ORIGINAL 

VTd^'^O-OOD 

Following recent meetings, I cominiie to be eocouragcd with the Rockies Express Pipehne's 
willingness to listen to the conc^ns of landowims, residents, elected officials and ofganizations 
in Johnson Coimty on the natund g&s {npeUne project 

All of the Rockies Express team has berai responsive to the various questions, and have showed 
thdr concern for the aiea by offering lip an idtemale pipefine aHgnman ibr J<dmson Cot 
will best suppon the continued econoinic growth and enviiXKiineiital safety for central I ^ ^ I 
understand that many factors went into their decision to seek this altemate route, and conunend 
them for taking the proactive step of meeting with local leaders and residents to communicate 
this action. 

A projea of this size can never [dease everyone involved. But as the demand for energy 
prodiiced in the United States is higih and growing, the REX pipeline is a necessary and 
important project for our country, state and Johnson County that will help reduce our dependence 
on foreign source^ of energy. 

I understand that the Fedoal Energy Regulatory Commis^on (FERC) will make the final 
decision on the nniting of Rockies Express Pipeline. I support Rockies Express proposed 
realignment for J<^m8on County and encoura^ FERC to approve this recommeiided aheraative: 
rather than the route as originally proposed. 

I am committed to work on behalf of the residents of Jdmson Coimty with Rockies Express to 
ensure that this project is completed safely and in the best interest of those affected. 

Please do not hesitate to call my office if you have any questions on this project. As well, 
company representatives have committed to answer any and all questions from residents. I 
encourage you to visit the prq|ect website wwwjexpipdine.com or call (866} 566-0066. 

Sincerely, 

Ot^'^oizi'^ 
Laiua Lowe. j*resident 
Town Council of Bargcrsville, Indiana 
P.O. Box 420 
Bai:gersville, Indiana 46106 
317-422-5115 
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